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WHO WILL BE OUR 500 th. MEMBER? 

Will it be YOU? OR YOU? 

Will it be YOU? 

WE WANT 500 MEMBERS -- AND WE'RE ALMOST 
THERE !! 

COME IN THIS WEEK AND JOIN 

YOU MAY BE THE LUCKY ONE 

BENEFITS OF JOFNING NOW-=- JF YOUR 

1) 

NAME IS DRAWN AT THE 
ANNUAL DINNER. 

YOUR TO A NEW MEMBER 
TO SPONSOR OF NEW MEMBER 

o25.00 
$25.00 | GUIDEPOST 

TO ALL 
MONEY 
MATTERS 

TO NEW MEMBER IF PRESENT AT 
THE ANNUAL DINNER & DANCE - NOV.20/6 
TO THE 500TH MEMBER 

$10.00 

0.00 
OFFICE HOURS 

MONDAY and THURSDAY - 7 to 9 P.M. 

TUESDAY 
FRIDAY 

2 to 4 Pim. 
9. +6:.11 Ags 

TERRACE BAY COMMUNITY CREDIT UNION 
Phone 2833 LIMITED Phone 3833 

Not for Charity — Not for Profit — But for Service 

GUIDE-BROWNIE ASSOCIATION MEETS 
Chairman Mrs.Hazel Lang welcomed the newcom- 

ers and members who attended the meeting Monday 

evening of the Local Association to Guides and 

Brownies in the Community Church Hall. The secre- 

tary, Mrs.Betty Turner, reported and the financial 

statement was presented by Mrs.Alice Farrow. 
Mrs .Lang reported no one had been able to at- 

tend the weekend meeting of the Division held in 

Port Arthur last weekend. Members discussed the 

choice of a delegate to the Terrace Bay Centennial 
Committee after reading an invitation from Council- 

lor W.E.Cavanaugh. A member will 
be assigned before the first meeting. 

The Brownies have made posters an- 
nouncing their collection of old nylons 
for Nov.5 after 4.0'clock. These are 

to be placed around town. Plans were 

made to have two Brownies from each 
pack present their collection to the 
L.A. November !5 who will ship them 
to the Rehab.Centre in Fort William. 
Mrs .A.Cadieux will accompany the 
Brownies . 

All UNICEF boxes have been given 

out for the penny collection Hallowe'en 
night. Receiving the boxes after col- 
lection will be Mesdames S.Mikus, A. 

Farrow, H.Brooks, R.Caccamo, A. 

Fraser, G.MacDonald and H.Lang. 
The Brownie Packs need a new Toad- 

stool. A means of repairing the orig- 

Dealer 

os A 
LLCs 

YOUTHFUL FIGURES ARE. 
WHAT YOU GET. WHEN VOU 
ASK A WOMAN HER AGE... 

inal or of obtaining a new one will be looked into. 

Five Guiders Handbooks have been ordered at a 
cost of $2.60 each. 

Eleven Guides attended the Rally in the Lakehead 
and a letter of thanks will be sent to Mr.and Mrs. 
Legault for transporting them. Mrs.Turner and Mrs. 
Lang paid a visit to Mrs.Fournier's Brownie Pack 

recently and found them to be very well behaved 
as they held their meeting. 

Committee reports were given by Mrs.|.Kettle, 

Mrs.M.Simmer (who stated 16 badges had been suc- 
cessfully passed since September) - Mrs.Gertrude 

rs.H.Hiebert who, as Ways and Means 
Convenor displayed poems which will 
go out to all Mothers and members 
during November for the "Pretend 

‘| you were there Tea". Miss Elaine 
Long was thanked for preparing the 
material . 

Mrs.Helen Brooks requested an or- 
der for two dozen brownie pins sent 
out. 

The next meeting will be held in the 
Community Church Hall on November 

22 at 8.15. There will be no meeting 

in December and the annual meeting 

in January. Many of the ladies agreed 
to continue their work on the commit- 

tee and suggestions were offered to the 
Chairman for the vacant positions. 

Dealer 

ROLY SINOTTE 

Phone 825-3268  


